
Hi everyone,
!
As you may all know by now our FEI WJC has been postponed due 
to insufficient entries.
!
Note that it is very important that the TTEA host this competition 
for 3 reasons:

1. We are going to be asking the FEI Solidarity for a lot of money 
for our development.

If we do not have this competition (or have it with very few entries) 
it does not auger well that the FEI will give us what we ask.

2. The competition is too expensive to run without  as many riders 
as possible.

3.The TTEA needs money and must do a fund raising competition. 
Again, the Ministry of Sport expects us to help ourselves before 
they help us.
!
We can do this competition on any weekend between now the 
middle of August.

I know that this is holiday time and many of you have travel plans. 
So please let me know which weekends you are here between 
now and mid-August. The TTEA will choose the dates when we 
have the most riders.

If this is not working out, we will have to use SL3 for the FEI WJC. 
 Everyone will ride at the 1.00m height over the FEI WJC courses 
and will receive points towards their SL level. 
!
Should anyone have another idea to solve this problem, please let 
either Duglas Watson or Patrice Stollmeyer know and we will be 
very happy to look at it.

I ask you all to put your best foot forward and compromise for the 
good of our sport.

Please reply to Patrice Stollmeyer, copying the TTEA Secretary 
 (giving the dates when you can ride) by Monday 30th June.
!
Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Enjoy your long weekend.
!
Patrice

TTEA Show Jumping Delegate


